
ARE YOU A 
NEWLY ADMITTED 

ATTORNEY? 
 

An exciting new program, designed just 
for you, is here! 

 
 
ANNOUNCING THE STATEWIDE MENTORING PROGRAM FOR NEW ATTORNEYS 
 
 

What is the Statewide Mentoring Program?  
 
The Statewide Mentoring Program is a project of the Connecticut Bar 
Association in cooperation with regional Bar Associations statewide.   
 
This exciting new initiative matches newly admitted attorneys with mentors 
who are experienced members of the bar. Mentors will provide guidance, 
direction and advice to new attorneys for an entire year.  Newly admitted 
attorneys from any size firm, solo practitioners and those still seeking 
employment are encouraged to participate.    
 

How Do I Sign Up?  
 
For more information and to be placed on the list of mentees to be matched 
with mentors please contact:   
 
Attorney David McGrath  
dmcgrath@lchfamilylaw.com  
 (860) 231-7150 
 


